
 

 

 
18th January 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Police/School notification 17/01/23 
 
As a school we have taken the decision with Derbyshire police to notify all parents of an incident yesterday 
(17/01/23).  
 
As students made their way home two have been approached in the community by a middle aged white male driving 
a white estate style car.  He has asked for directions and then attempted to indecently expose himself from the 
driver’s seat.  
 
Form tutors will be speaking to students this morning.  Please contact us and the police if your child is approached in 
this way.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mr Amps 
Deputy Headteacher  


